
 

Marine and other port users are requested to notify the Kimberley Ports Authority on the 
discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation. 
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Date of effect:       17 June 2025 

Charts & Publications:   AUS 50 

Attachment:  - Chartlet showing the location of the Roebuck Anchorage exclusion   

                                            zone and KMSB construction area. 

 - Image of the Yellow Can with light in use 

 

This Marine Notice supersedes LMN 04-2025, dated 12th May 2025, and LMN 06-2025, dated 
15th May 2025. 

 

Mariners and Port Users are advised of the following updates to exclusion zones within the Port 
of Broome: 
 

Roebuck Anchorage Exclusion Zone: 
 

- RB1 exclusion zone has now been cancelled. 

- RB6, RB7, RB8, and RB9 remain designated exclusion zones until further notice. 

 
KMSB Marine Construction Zone: 
 
A revised exclusion zone will remain established for the duration of the planned works, to provide 
a safe area for the activities to be undertaken.  

- Installation of the Pontoon and Linkspan bridge is planned to commence from the 3rd of 

July, with completion expected by end of July 2025. 

- During this period, there will be an increased presence of support vessels such as tugs 

and workboats within this area.  

- Shipping schedule may be adjusted during these dates to minimise any adverse impacts 

to port users, while supporting the timely progress of these critical works as part of the 

port development project.  

 
BROOME – EXCLUSION ZONE – KMSB CONSTRUCTION AREA  



 

Marine and other port users are requested to notify the Kimberley Ports Authority on the 
discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation. 

\\
\
 

LOCAL MARINE NOTICE 
11 – 2025 

- 2 x temporary anchors will be deployed during these works. All temporary anchor chains 

will have a yellow can with light (FL Y (1) 3s) attached to indicate the position where the 

chain lifts from the seabed. 

 
All Commercial and Recreational users are advised to navigate with caution while operating near 
the exclusion zone and not to enter the zone. 

 
Any questions regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the Kimberley Ports 
Authority by email: marine@kimberleyports.wa.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rohan Wadhwa 
REGIONAL HARBOUR MASTER 
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Chartlet showing the KMSB Construction Exclusion Zone 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   

 
 
 

Chartlet showing Exclusion Zone for                          
RB6, 7, 8 9 

Image of Yellow Can Buoy with light              
(indicating a rising anchor chain) 


